
As a resident of Moorebank I thoroughly object to this development. 
Moorebank Intermodal east modifications will cause more traffic pollution and contamination noise in 
the area.  These issues have not been properly addressed and you are now seeking a road at the 
rear of the development, which would bring the project closer to the Wattle grove Community. In the 
land and environment court  residents against this development were awarded a 43 decibel reading 
which we believe will be impossible to achieve as noise cannot be mitigated in the area and we will 
seek compliance on the matter.  
You are on formal notice of my objection.  
 
 
Resident against Intermodal 
 


